
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

Lieutenant Randy St. Clair 
We would like to announce the retirement of 
Lieutenant Randy St. Clair after more than 38 
years in the Fire Science Field. Lt. St. Clair first 
began his career as a volunteer firefighter in 
1983. He then attended the Florida State Fire 
College, EMT and Paramedic school before 
starting his career as a Law Enforcement 
Officer.  

 

Lieutenant St. Clair joined the Bureau of Fire, 
Arson, and Explosive Investigations in June of 
1998 as a Detective in the Tampa Field Office. 
He is a certified firefighter, level I and level II 
fire investigator, nationally certified SWAT 
paramedic, and is a current member of the 
Forensic Investigative Support Team (FIST) and 
the International (and State of Florida 
Chapter) Association of Arson 
Investigators.  

DIFS thanks Lieutenant St. Clair 
for his dedication and efforts in 

the fight against fire, arson, 
and fraud. 


